From: Mandy Courtney [

Sent: 24 November 2019 14:09
To: Planning

Subject:_BurIington House cherry tree pruning

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to submit a request to have a 30% crown reduction pruning of our cherry tree.

The tree has not been pruned for a considerable time and has grown significantly to the point that it
is now blocking the light and visibility from the second floor windows. In addition we have a lot of
crime in this neighbourhood and having greater visibility around the immediate surroundings of the
building would also be helpful.

Regards

Mrs Mandy Courtney




